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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project. My concerns:

As a regular user of a family cabin in the Warm Lake area, | am concerned about the impact of increased traffic

on the road from Cascade to the project. The trucks will be large, heavy and loud. They will be travelling over a

road that is winding, steep and relatively narrow. Roads of this type in a mountain environment are fragile and in
need of continuous maintenance under normal use. The anticipated use will not be normal. The impact and cost
to maintain the road will certainly go up.

The project impacts a peaceful and beautiful part of the state. The great value of such a resource is hard to place
on a spreadsheet, but should not be ignored. Jobs for a few for a limited time do not outweigh long term cost to
environment and culture.



